COMMUNICATION - C31

ITEM 4

Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing)
September 22, 2020

From: Foy Gers -

Sent: Sunday, September 20, 2020 9:59 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] CHABAD FLAMINGO APPLICATION (Z.19.040)

Micahael Gershgorin

[l Flamingo road,
Thornhill, ontario

We would hereby like to OBJECT to the above application due to the following reasons:

The proposed high rise will negatively impact the fabric of our neighbourhood and traffic. and we
oppose the construction.

We live in a residential low density neighbourhood, thus a highrise will greatly increase the volume
of vehicular traffic. This is a safety and traffic concern for many families such as ours with children.
It will further congest the street parking, thru traffic and loss of privacy for the surrounding homes.

This zoned area was built upon an open concept for medium to larger sized homes. The highrise will
negatively impact the esthetics and environmental stature of our community.

Lastly, the impact of construction to this area in the neighbourhood and on our through street will
be very critical and also poses a traffic danger and building nuisance to the people living in the
neighbourhood.

kind regards
Michael and Faiga Gershgorin





